
 

 

 
January 25, 2024 
 
Dear ETS Patients:  
 
Thank you for your understanding, flexibility, and patience as we navigate the unexpected 
closure of the Seattle Clinic. We understand how inconvenient and unsettling this situation is 
for you. Please know that you are our top priority. 
 
We are working as fast as we can to assess the situation and bring services back onsite. When 
services resume, we will contact you immediately.  
 
In the meantime, please reach out to your counselor if you are in need of recovery support. You 
may also call the clinic phone number (206) 223-3644. We will be answering this number during 
dosing hours, 5:30am – 2:30pm. After hours your call will be routed to an answering service.  
 

 
During this closure, Seattle Clinic patients may go to the South King County Clinic for dosing. 
 

• 1412 SW 43rd Street # 140, Renton, WA 98057 
 

ETS is also offering shuttle services from the Seattle Clinic to the Renton Clinic. When you arrive 
at the Seattle Clinic, please check in with an ETS staff member to get on the shuttle list. If you 
utilize Hopelink for transportation, they will take you directly to our Renton Clinic.  
 

 
You may also seek treatment at any local Opioid Treatment Program. Here are the addresses of 
the two nearest locations operated by Therapeutic Health Services (THS): 
 

• 1116 Summit Ave, Seattle, WA 98101 | (206) 323-0930 | 2.4 miles away 

• 16715 Aurora Ave N #102, Shoreline, WA 98133 | (206) 546-9766 | 12 miles away 
 

 
We are very sorry for the disruption this event has caused in your lives but hope you will stay 
with us as we work as fast as we can to resume services. We look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Steve Woolworth, Ph.D.   Christine Beeman 
Chief Executive Officer   Seattle Clinic Manager  

https://maps.app.goo.gl/xy2ww6P9482b9cxe7

